
Dear Families,

Can you believe that October has arrived and we are 
well into the beautiful fall season! As we think about 
Thanksgiving and what we are thankful for, there 
are truly so many things! On behalf of the staff at 
John Wilson, I would like to send a big thank-you out 
to everyone for doing your very best to help your 
child(ren) get back into the routine of school. You did 
an amazing job to help prepare them for the new 
procedures of staggered entry and exit, drop off 
and pick up, physical distancing, wearing masks, and 
washing/sanitizing hands just to name a few! Staff 
and students were so thankful to see each other. 
Our classrooms and hallways are once again filled 
with the energy and laughter the students bring 
with them and we couldn't be more happy about 
that! We continue to follow our practices of increased 
hand washing/sanitizing, having staff and grade 
four students wear masks throughout the day, 
adjusted recess protocols as well as the many 
others shared in the CESD Re-Entry Guidelines to 
help keep everyone in our building safe. As our 
learners adapt to the new expectations, they teach 
us so much about their resiliency- what an amazing 
group of little humans they are! 

Click here to continue reading.

Concession will be open to the grade 
3 and 4 students every Tuesday and 
Thursday over lunch. Everything is 

$1.

        4401 52nd Ave                                               johnwilsonschool.ca

                       Innisfail AB T4G 1A7                                                   403-227-3292 (24 hours)

Angela Warke   Georgie Perigny

Principal         Vice Principal

Calendar

Powerschool

Important Info

Online Payment

Hot Lunches

Library 

School Council
Canadian Parents

 for French

Trustee Newsletter

Family School
Wellness

Community Activities

Covid information
Sheets

Parent Teacher 
Conferences

Happy to be learning in our safe 
and caring schools

A Message from the Superintendent

Now more than ever, ensuring 
everyone in our school communities 
are surrounded by caring 
professionals within safe settings is 
paramount. Teaching and learning in 
the midst of a pandemic is a new 
experience, and our entire team has 
worked to ready ourselves for shifts 
in practice that may be required as 
we move forward.  We are able to 
accomplish this because of our caring 
culture and our resilient students. We 
have heard that our students are 
happy to be back together and 
enthusiastic about their learning. 

Please click here to continue reading.
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